
Puddleducks Weekly Newsletter 

 

For week commencing: Monday 14th October 2019 

General Information: 

We still have chicken pox in the setting, we also now have hand foot and mouth 

and a sickness bug. 

Regarding the sickness bug, we would ask that parents keep their children home 

until 48hours from their last occurrence, whether that be sickness or loose 

bowel movement. This is our policy which is in line with the NHS guidelines from 

the health protection Agency. We would also ask that any siblings or parents 

that have the sickness bug, do not enter the building. You may e mail or ring us 

to say you are bringing your child to us and we will meet you at the door as they 

arrive.   

Cooked Meals: 

This week is menu 3 

Next order form (for dates Wednesday 23rd October to Tuesday 5th 

November) to be received by 15/10/19. 

 

Pre School Room: 

Would parents please check their childrens wellingtons are the correct size. 

Thank you. 

 Chattering children: Listening for the word 

 Show and share: please bring in an autumn item, leaves, conkers, fir 

cones  

Toddlers Room: 

Please ensure that your child has a change of clothes in the setting. Thank you. 

 Toddler talk this week is building: 

 Show and play/Tell: anything they wish 

Baby Room: 

 Baby Babble this week is: gentle physical play 

 Show & Play/Tell is: anything you wish 
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